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Newsletter

Providing families with the latest updates from our home

We have another fun
packed month full of
activities coming up!

Residents are enjoying
being back out in the
garden especially now
we have a new bird bath
and feeders.

As our garden party is
drawing closer residents
and staff will be selling
raffle tickets from the
front of our home on the
1st July. 

With lots of prizes to be
won, you really don’t
want to miss out!

All ticket sales will be
going to our residents
choice charity Dementia
UK this year.

Daphne may have started a trend
when she had breakfast al fresco a

few weeks ago











Resid
ent B

ake O
ff!

Resid
ent B

ake O
ff!

Millie Shelia

Jean
Peggy

Elsie,Grace & Alan






Sheila, Millie and Jean went
out with Pauline and

Hosneara for coffee and cake
at the local community

centre and met people there
that they knew! Millie said

"what a treat" and Sheila said
"I loved this,thanks"

Residents cueing for ice cream.
Grace said 

"how wonderful"



Sheila said 
"full of treats today".



Jean said 

"I like this".



Elsie said 
"this is gorgeous.Thanks".






Knitting was a
success! Residents

have decided to
make a blanket and

if done in time it
may be used as a

prize for the raffle!

Millie & Daphne

Elsie & Peggy



Contact us 

Meadowcroft Care Home
30 Buckingham Road
Shoreham By Sea
West Sussex
BN43 5UB

Phone number
01273 452 582

Email address
info@meadowcroft.care 

Website
www.meadowcroft.caree

Social Media

17th May




All our usual activities will continue as normal,
but here are a few save the dates!

6th July

International
kissing day!



Blow someone a

Kiss

20th July

National Lolipop Day!

12th July

Vist from the local
nursey children

Visit somewhere
local

25th July

Film & Popcorn

28th July

Smell & Tell games

17th July

http://www.meadowcroft.care/
http://www.meadowcroft.care/

